
6th April 2016 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

With reference to the Warrell Creek to Nambucca Heads Pacific Highway upgrade I wish to advise 

that I have carefully considered the options and support Option 2 Revised. 

I thank you for the opportunity to comment on this very important issue. 

Regards 




